
It’s true time flies when you’re having fun, and 
we’ve had so much fun building relationships, 
sharing God’s love and words, and helping 
children build confidence through homework 
support during the fall. Our Clubs have been full 
with laughter, children, yummy meals, fun games, 
and conversations. Thanks to your generous 
support in 2021, CRKM has been present and 
available in the lives of over 100 children through 
our ministries programs. 

 
We’ve witnessed one of our kids grow in her confidence and ability to speak up to 
share her thoughts and words in front of a group. Four years ago, she did not speak 
much at Club except with a few leaders (even then her words were few and soft 
spoken). Now she can hold a conversation with leaders and other students. She 
blows us away each time she projects the Club rules out loud when called upon to 
share. She arrives at Club with a smile on her face, eager to see the leaders and tell 
them about her day. It’s amazing to watch children grow in their confidence as they 
learn how valuable they are to God and us at Club. We thank you for partnering with 
us to inspire one of our kids to use her unique voice. 

 

If you have an additional gift you would like to make by the end of the year, I ask 
you to pray about giving to Casino Road Kids Ministries. You can mail a check to 
'Casino Road Kids Ministries' at PO Box 4459, Everett WA 98204, or you can go to 
www.crmkids.org to give online. 
  
Serving Together, 

 

 

Tyrone McMorris 

Casino Road Kids Ministries 

tyrone@crmkids.org 

(425) 243-2190 
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